
 
 

 

 

 
NEWSLETTER – 09.11.2021. 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS 
 
Just a reminder that the Photographer is collecting the photograph orders tomorrow.  If you wish to 
order your child’s photographs, please read the instructions inside the sample pack provided by 
Phototronics. 
 
Don’t worry if you miss this date, there will be another collection at the end of November. 
 
REMINDER – PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT DAYS 
 
We have arranged a Professional Development Day on the following date.  School will be closed 
and staff will not be available. 
 
Monday 14 February 2022 
 
POPPY APPEAL – NOVEMBER 2021 
 
We still have some Poppies left in school.  If you would like to buy one for your child, please send 
20p to school. 
 
We also have a few Poppy products left:- 
Reflector or a Zip Pull = 50p each                 Wristband = £1.00                Snap Band/Ruler = £1.50 
 
All money raised will go to The Royal British Legion. 
 
FRIDAY 19 NOVEMBER 2021 – CHILDREN IN NEED DAY 
 
Next Friday it is Children in Need Day.  Pupils may come to school wearing anything Spotty/Dotty 
(but not Chickenpox!) for £1.00.  There will be other fun activities taking place during the day.  All 
money raised will go to Children in Need. 
 
NUT ALLERGY – PACKED MEAL INFORMATION 
 
If you send your child to school with a packed meal, we would like you to consider the contents 
and ingredients of the food you put in their meal box.  Please can you ensure that the packed 
meal contents do not contain any nuts or sesame seed items.  If in doubt, please contact school 
and we will hopefully be able to offer further guidance. 
 

SAT’s WEEK – MONDAY 09 MAY TO THURSDAY 12 MAY 2022 
 
As with every school, our SAT’s results are an important indicator of the school’s success.  It is 
especially important that all Y6 pupils attend during SAT’s week, and we have an emergency procedure 
for any pupil who may be ill or where there are any problems during the week. 
 
If your child is in Y6 this year, please help us by ensuring that no holidays are arranged for the week 
beginning 09 May 2021.   
 
In some cases, the local authority could issue a significant fine per pupil. 

 


